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Voting by mail keeps voting accessible for many voters. Voting by mail allows those 

who are otherwise unable to commute to an in-person location due to circumstances, 

such as work responsibilities, lack of childcare, disability, etc., to participate in 

elections. Switching to an in-person voting standard would take away many 

individual’s access to exercising their right to vote. We must keep voting by mail a 

standard for conducting elections in Oregon. 


